
September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to take this time to welcome you and your child to the third grade.

This is a very exciting and important year. In order for you and your child to become acquainted with

their new classroom, we are writing this letter to inform you of important information needed

throughout the school year.

Attendance

Attendance is very important at School #12. Please make sure your child arrives on time every

day. School begins at 8:20 a.m. Students eat breakfast in the classroom during the homeroom period.

It is also important to know that five late days equal one absence. In the event that your child is

absent, he or she will receive their missed assignment when they return.

Chromebooks

In order to complete classwork on time, students must come to school with their Chromebooks

fully charged. In addition students should also bring their chargers and headphones.

Homework

Your child will receive homework assignments Monday-Thursday. All written assignments

should be completed neatly in pencil. If homework assignments are missing, the child will receive a

zero. If your child is unable to complete their homework please let their teacher know. In addition to

written homework assignments, your child will be required to read for at least 20 minutes daily.

Finally, we believe that is very important to foster a good home-school relationship. Feel free to

reach out to your child’s teacher when needed. You may contact your child’s teacher via email

or by phone at (973)-321-0120.

Attached you will find the supply list for third grade.

Sincerely,

Third Grade Team



THIRD GRADE SUPPLY LIST

Backpack

Homework folder

1 mouse

4 notebooks

1 box of pencils

Crayons (24 count) or colored pencils

Pencil sharpener with lid

Glue sticks

Pencil pouch

Earbuds or headphones

1 box of tissues

Baby wipes

Hand sanitizer

Post-Its

Dry erase markers

Reusable water bottle (WATER ONLY)


